
VSbulletin - moving our check-in zone 

for India and Pakistan flights departing 

Heathrow from 19 November 2021 

We want to let you know that from Friday 19 November 2021, passengers 

flying on Virgin Atlantic from London Heathrow to India and Pakistan* 

should check-in at Zone G in Terminal 3 instead of Zone A. 

 

  

 
  

Flight 
  

Check-in 
  

From 19 
November  

VS354 
  

LHRBOM 
  

Zone G 
  

From 19 
November  

VS302 
  

LHRDEL 
  

Zone G 
  

From 19 
November  

VS378 
  

LHRISB 
  

Zone G 
  

Between 19 
November 
and 29 
November  

VS364 
  

LHRLHE 
  

Zone G 
  

 

*Our flight to Lahore (LHE) reverts to Zone A from 1 December 2021 

 

Zone G is just around the corner from Zone A at Terminal 3 and our Upper 

Class customers can continue to use the Upper Class Wing when arriving 

by car, as check-in here will not be affected by this change, or head to the 

private security lane in Zone A after checking-in at Zone G for expedited 

access to our fabulous Clubhouse. 
 

 

 


